[bookmark: _GoBack]Coming up next week is Valentine’s Day. On Friday, your child will need a card for each classmate. There are 17 children now and a list of names is attached to this message. For homework, your child must write all of the names on the cards/envelopes and sign their own name to each. Encourage neatness as they will have to be able to read their own writing when we pass them out on Friday. We will also serve a special snack in the afternoon and we appreciate our room moms organizing this for us.  

The Bash is coming up at the end of the month and you should have received an on-line sign-up from our room moms asking for your support. If you are new to the school you may not know that this is our PTO’s major fundraiser for the year. It is a lot of work and planning but when everyone does something, it has been a huge success and lots of fun for everyone. Please do what you can. It makes a difference for your child’s school.

We have had a very busy past few weeks, learning about Martin Luther King, Jr, the 100th day of school, Groundhog Day, and today we celebrated the Chinese New Year with Matthew’s family. 

You should have received your child’s mid-term report print-out this week. I encourage you to check the Pinpoint grades online.

Sarah Godwin

